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Holmer Green Sports Association




Annual General Meeting
Monday 16th December 2019
	
	Attendees: B Asprey, R Shed, S  Lewin, L Ripley, D Albin, C Allen, 
G Ames, J Anderson, D Baker, R Bartley, R Fitch, E Harris, P Horseman, 
G Howes, M Little, J Lubbat, J Ostinelli, S Powell, R Ryan, D Shed, 
A Subhan, M Walker, D Want


	
	There were apologies from: P Andrews, M Brades, L Carro, D Davy, 
B Day, B Fallon, T Howes, N Martin, S Martin, E Stevens


	
	

	2.
	Minutes of previous annual meeting (10th December 2018) 
The minutes were approved and adopted as an accurate record with no matters arising.
Proposed: R Bartley
Seconded: G Howes
All members present voted in favour with no objections.



	3.
	Chairman’s report 

Please see attached Rob Shed and Bob Asprey’s report.

	
	

	4.


	Treasurer’s report

	
	S Lewin presented the accounts.
Please see attached.

The Report was accepted and approved: 
Proposed:M Little
Seconded:J Ostinelli

	
	

	5.
	Election of officers and committee

	
	There were no other nominations for the position of Chair, both B Asprey and R Shed agreed they would continue should there be no objections.  There were no objections and B Asprey and R Shed were elected unanimously.

Proposed: A Subhan
Seconded:  G Ames
There were no vacancies for other positions to vote upon.
P Horseman stood down as a committee member.

	
	The remaining current committee members were nominated and unanimously re-elected en bloc to the management committee: 
G Ames, M Brades, B Day, G Howes, R Ryan, E Stevens, A Subhan
Proposed: M Little
Seconded: J Lubbat
R Shed noted that S Lewin and L Ripley attend Committee Meetings to represent HGSA.

	
	

	
	

	
	HGSA Team of the Year and HGSA Person of the Year

R Shed explained that there were no nominations for Team of the Year so this would not be done this year. B Asprey however, was pleased to announce that the Person of the Year was Chris Allen. A plaque will be created for the board shortly.


	
	Thank You

R Ryan wished to thank the committee and staff for their work throughout the year.

B Asprey made extra mention of the need for more social committee members or volunteers to assist with, or host events for HGSA.

R Shed and B Asprey thanked everyone for attending and the meeting closed at 8.51 pm.




